
PUBLIC NOTICE 
October 12, 2020 

 

Springfield Township to pursue EPA Brownfields 
Clean-up Grant for former Tank Car Property  

 

 
 
Springfield Township is applying to the United States Environmental Protection Agency 
(EPA) for a Brownfields Cleanup Grant to remediate hazardous substances at a property 
known as the former Tank Car Corporation of America (Tank Car), located at 1725 Walnut 
Avenue. 
 
The property was acquired by Springfield Township in 2015 and has been subject to 
several remediation activities for the eventual redevelopment of that site into a public 
park. The Township is now in the process of applying for funding from the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)’s Brownfields Grant Program to initiate the next 
phase of that remediation and redevelopment process. 
 
In order to update the community on Springfield's intent on applying for the Brownfields 
Cleanup Grant and obtain public input on the draft grant application, the Township will be 
hosting a public virtual meeting on Monday, October 19, 2020 at 7:00 PM with Township 
staff and the environmental consultants working on this project.  
 

Topic: 1725 Walnut Avenue (Tank Car Site) Neighborhood Update 
Time: Oct 19, 2020 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
 
Zoom Meeting Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86498034933 
Meeting ID: 864 9803 4933 
Passcode: Tank Car 
Dial by your location        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York) 

 
Invitation to Review and Comment: Interested parties are invited to comment on 
Springfield's application for an EPA Brownfields Cleanup Grant. The draft application is 
available online at www.springfieldmontco.org. Individuals wishing to submit public 
comment on the application may do so using the website’s comment feature. 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86498034933
http://www.springfieldmontco.org/

